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17 July 2025 

WATER SHUTDOWN PMB MAIN CAMPUS

Dear Staff and Students 

Please note that due to the Testing Reservoir Supply  water will be shutdown in the 

Pietermaritzburg Main Campus on Saturday 19 July 2025.  The testing will 

commence from 08:00 am till 04:00 pm. 

Any inconvenience is sincerely regretted. 

For further information kindly contact: Ndumiso 079 617 3346 /Jumba 081 487 1274
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